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OPEN CLASSROOMS AFTERNOON TODAY WEDNESDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER
Parents, carers and students are invited to attend our open classroom 
afternoon today from 3.30 until 5pm.  Sausage sizzle will be provided.
Teachers will be available for an informal chat.   

Parents, students and teachers at Aberdeen Public School are invited to take part in the Tell Them
From Me Survey.  
Student Survey 
The Tell Them From Me student survey asks students about a range of school experiences, including
their engagement and wellbeing at school and beyond. It also asks students about teaching practices
and the learning environment. The survey takes about 20 minutes to complete. Students will be taking
part in the survey when school resumes in Term 4. If you do not wish your child to participate in Tell
Them From Me, please contact the school to complete a non-consent form before Wednesday 12th
October. 
Parent Survey 
The parent survey includes questions on communication between parents and staff, activities and
practices at home, and parents views on the school's support of learning and positive behaviour. The
survey results help to build an accurate and timely picture of parent's perspectives that we can use for
practical improvements. The survey is anonymous. We encourage all parents to complete the survey. If
you have more than one student at school, you may choose to complete the survey more than once to
reflect different perspectives and experiences. You can access the survey using the  below link
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/aps2022

As Term 3 comes to an end, I wish all our families a safe and happy holiday. Hopefully, the Spring
weather will be pleasant enough for you to enjoy some relaxing time outdoors and we look forward to
welcoming everyone back on Monday 10th October for the final school term for 2022. Term 4 will finish
on Monday 19th December.

During the holiday break, contractors will be on school grounds working on two different projects. Hunter
Landscaping and Fencing will be constructing our outdoor yarning circle at the corner of Graeme and
Segenhoe Streets. This space will provide an additional outdoor space for informal chats, mindfulness
and reflection activities, and cultural experiences.

BUSY BEES
It is wonderful to welcome our Busy Bees to APS for Kindergarten transition. This Friday, the school is
hosting the second information session for parents. Mrs Kerrigan will discuss the new K-2 English and
Mathematics curriculum and our P&C representatives will be sharing what they do to help our students
and school. Tea/coffee will be provided, please join us in the hall at 11.30am if interested.

LIONS CLUB BREAKFAST & COIN LINE
This Friday morning from 8-9am, the Aberdeen Lions Club is shouting our students a sausage sizzle
breakfast to say thank you for supporting the 5 cent drive and helping to raise funds for research into
childhood cancers. Adults are welcome to join their child for breakfast for a gold coin donation.

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/aps2022


LOST PROPERTY
Our lost property baskets are overflowing. 

Any items (without names) that cannot be
returned will be disposed of at the end of
term. Please write your child's name on all
their items so we can return them.

Parents are welcome to look for their child's
lost belongings. Lost property is located on
the verandah of the Administration building.

If you are unable to check for lost items,
please ask your child to look. 

School News
Thank you to Upper Hunter
Shire Council for their
generous donation of extra
FOGO bins.
These bins will be used to assist us in collecting our
food scraps that we use for composting and feeding
our chickens.  Many thanks to our Year 5 students
who have been instrumental in using their Mayor for
a Day entries to persuade the Upper Hunter Shire
Council to donate the bins.  This is part of the group
sustainability project they have been working on as
part of the Year 5 Leadership Program.

PUBLIC HOLIDAY - Thursday 22nd September 2022
 National Day of Mourning in honour of Her Majesty, 

Queen Elizabeth II.

 
Please DO NOT send your child to school on this day.

COVID ISOLATION CHANGES
Please note there are updated guidelines for isolation periods for
positive cases of COVID-19 who are symptom-free after 5 days.



to our 

Award Recipients

Wednesday 21st September - Open Classroom Afternoon

Thursday 22nd September - School closed due to Public Holiday

Friday 23rd September - Lions Club Breakfast

Friday 23rd September - Last Day of Term 3

Monday 10th October - Students return for Term 4

Thursday 13th October- Stage 3 Science Fair

Elijah F.
Billy F.
Jack A.
Ryder R.
Coby R.
Koby I.
Grace P.
Joseph V.

Personal Best
Responsibility
Responsibility
Personal Best
Respect
Personal Best
Personal Best
Responsiblity

K LIME  
1 YELLOW 
2 PURPLE 
2 RED 
3/4 BLACK 
3/4 ORANGE 
5 GREEN 
6 MAGENTA

PBL AWARDS 

MERIT AWARDS
Hannah S.
Ethan L.
Alyssa C.
Reed O.
Travis B.
Rubi B.
Kade G.
Harper H.

K LIME  
1 YELLOW 
2 PURPLE 
2 RED 
3/4 BLACK 
3/4 ORANGE 
5 GREEN 
6 MAGENTA

Let's celebrate!

Important Dates
Assemblies will be held on Friday at 2pm 

 
 

EXCELLENCE AWARD

SILVER BAR
Kash L.

Beau M. - striving to improve his understanding and work
towards his maths goals.

ATTENDANCE
AWARDS WEEKS 6 -10 

WILL BE HANDED
OUT AT THIS
ASSEMBLY. 



Community Notices

Registrations now open and are done online at Little
Athletics NSW.
Cost:Tiny Tots $100, U6 to U17 $110. Active Kids
Voucher accepted. 
First night Friday 14 October, 6pm, Harrison Oval,
Jefferson Park, Aberdeen. No activities during school
holidays. Season concludes mid to late March 2023.




